HB 1775 —-- PRESCRIPTIVE AUTHORITY
SPONSOR: Redmon

Currently, certain assistant physicians, advanced practice
registered nurses, and physicians assistants can prescribe Schedule
IT medications which contain hydrocodone. Schedule II -
hydrocodone prescriptions are limited to a five-day supply without
refill. This bill provides that these medical professionals can
prescribe all Schedule II prescriptions, which must be limited to a
five-day supply without refill.

This bill is the same as SB 752 (2016).



